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This letter is for the Transit and Parking Commission:

I am the property manager for the Racine German Club at 70L

Villa St. I understand we can request our bus stop be moved. The

building is being vandalized by people who use this stop. lt would only

need to be moved closer to Park Ave. I think you would only have to
move 1 parking meter, but you could add about 3 more by us. This

would also give us more parking for our club members.

Gary Wolbach

Racine, W¡ 53406

262-989-3558

gbach 11@va hoo.com
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